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Greetings!

Your homeowners association is proceeding with its primary goals, thanks to the participation of those who 
have joined as well as the time and effort of those who helped plant and beautify the front entrances earlier 
this year.  Currently, about 30% of the households in the neighborhood have joined the HOA, and as more 
neighbors join we will be able to better manage the common areas in Forest Parks.

We believe it is essential to maintain the front entrances to keep Forest Parks thriving and to protect our 
property values.  The success of our HOA depends on YOU!  Please join and let’s make a difference 
together!  The annual membership dues are $150 per household. Please send your check (payable to 
Foothills Of Forest Parks HOA) to: 

Foothills Of Forest Parks HOA
60 Chelsea Corners PMB 133
Chelsea , Alabama 35043

Current information, including copies of our Bylaws and the Articles of Incorporation are available at our 
website, www.forestparkshoa.com! 

Your board members:

Shawn Brainard, President Shawn McGuire

Richard Reece, Vice President Janet Scott

Todd Shoemaker, Secretary Mark Shannon

Mary Donaghe, Treasurer Lisa Wilson

Cary Cowart

HOA Annual Meeting

Date: November 12, 2009

Time: 7:00pm

Location: Sports Blast, Hwy 280

http://www.hwy43forestparks.com/
http://www.hwy43forestparks.com/
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CHELSEA PLANS HISTORIC COOKBOOK

Recipes are being collected for a historical cookbook titled “A Taste of Chelsea”.  The cookbook 
is being released as part of the “Celebrate Chelsea” campaign, which is part of the state’s “year 
of Alabama Small Towns and Downtowns” program.  There will be historical tidbits throughout 
the book, and people will have an opportunity to note any history of the recipe.    

Everyone in the Chelsea area is invited to participate.  The deadline for submitting recipes is 
December 15.  To submit recipes, visit cityofchelsea.com and look for the “Cookbook Info” link, 
or go to the Chelsea City Hall to pick up a submission form.  

For more information, contact Juanita Champion at jchampion@cityofchelsea.com or call 
Chelsea City Hall at 678-8455.

CONTRIBUTION FROM MR. JONES

Mr. Russell E. Jones III, Forest Parks homeowner, donated $500 to the HOA to be used to beautify the 
neighborhood.  Mr. Jones said “the money was donated to help offset the money lost from those 
homeowners that felt it wasn’t necessary to support the neighborhood association.”

Thanks to Mr. Jones for his generosity.


